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Draper 1 - School Calendar                             September 19, 2020 
Friday, September 25th Spirit Wear Day  

6th grade Ambassador Event- “Take Flight” 1:05-3:25pm 

Tuesday, September 29th  4th-6th grade Field Trips 

Friday, October 2nd   ALL TERM 1 WORK DUE  

Early Dismissal 12:15/12:30 

Tuesday, October 6th  1st-3rd grade Field Trips 

Wednesday, October 7th  Early Dismissal 12:15/12:30 

October 8th, 9th   Off Campus Students Term 2 Pick-up 8am-4pm (see below for details) 

Friday, October 9th   Term 1 Report Cards sent home with students 

     Spirit Wear Day (for all students) 

Jeans Day (for students with no missing work in Term 1; stickers will be placed on 

learning plans for students who earned this) 
Oct. 12-16    NO SCHOOL - Fall Break 

October 29th    Early Dismissal 12:15/12:30 – Profession Development  

    Parent Teacher Conferences 3-7pm (by appointment) 

October 30th    NO SCHOOL -Parent Teacher Conferences 8am-1pm 

 
NEW: COVID CORNER  
Each week I will be giving an update here in the COVID corner to keep everyone up to date on the 
situation with COVID at our school. 
 
Here is where our case report stands as of 9/19: 
-We have 0 active COVID-19 cases  
-We have 1 staff member and 2 students at home quarantined based on exposure from family who 
have tested positive.   
 
Remember - if your child is exposed to someone who tests positive, or if your student or someone 
in your family tests positive, please notify us at the school as soon as possible via email to 
mmulcahy@apamail.org 
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NEW: Term 2 Off Campus Materials Pick-up 
Please read carefully the dates and times below to ensure your materials are picked up and your 
student is ready to continue Term 2 Off Campus: 
 
Monday 10/05 OR Tuesday 10/06- Return Off Campus Boxes to Draper 1 Campus 8am-4pm 
Thursday 10/08 OR Friday 10/09-Come into D1 to pick-up boxes with term 2 materials 8am-4pm 
 
 
APA offers FREE lunches to students 
Thanks to a USDA free meal waiver, American Preparatory Academy will begin offering lunch at no 
cost to all enrolled students who pre-order beginning Tuesday, September 15th at all school 
locations. All students are eligible, whether they are learning in the classroom, online or at home. 
How to Order 
All families are asked to follow our normal procedures for ordering lunch: 

1. Complete an application https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/eligibility/ 
Regardless of your status, all lunches will be free.  

2. Our school lunch staff will set up an account on our online ordering system. 
3. Parents receive instructions to pre-order lunches one month at a time (currently through 

the end of September). 

 
If you have already completed an application and would like to order free lunches, email 
lunch@apamail.org so we can set up an account for online ordering. 
 
On Campus Students 
Lunch is served to each elementary classroom, and in the Jr. High and High School cafeterias. All 
meals must be pre-ordered 48 hours in advance. Lunches are prepared off-site, and is not always 
available upon demand. All lunches are COLD sack lunches. Microwaves are available for secondary 
students.  
 
Off Campus Students 
Off Campus learners may pick up meals at specific times and locations as designated by each school. 
Additionally, these families may pick up meals for any siblings who are 18 years of age or younger. 
All meals must be pre-ordered 48 hours in advance. 
 
Pick up times found here - https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/ 
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Temporary Benefit 
USDA does not guarantee the length of this free meal waiver.  They are committing to free meal 
service through December 31st, 2020 or until current funding runs out. Due to the potential 
expiration of this waiver, we are encouraging parents to continue applying for free and reduced meal 
eligibility so that they won’t experience a lapse in benefits. 
 
 

 


